
 

 

No. KBNU/Admin/ Misc/Circulars/F-28/2024-25/                      7
th

 November, 2024 
 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Sub: Postponement of Walk-in interviews – reg. 

Ref: Notification no. 11/24 dated 04.11.2024 

 

 The Walk-In-Interviews scheduled on 7
th

 & 8
th

 November, 2024 for various 

teaching various positions under Faculty of Medical Sciences have been postponed                        

due to sad demise of Dr. Syed Shah Khusro Hussaini Sahab, the Hon’ble Chancellor,                         

Khaja Bandanawaz University. 

 

 Fresh dates will be intimated in due course of time. Please visit university website 

for further updates in this regard. 
    

 This is issued with the approval of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor.  

 

 

          

 

Registrar(i/c) 

     

 

 


